Circular No: MPS/CC/08/21-22 Date: 12/08/2021

For Classes 6 to 8

Maths Premier League

Dear students,

=This is to inform you about the Maths Premier League(MPL), the Maths skill tournament via counting
well app (android app- available on play store) for students studying in classes 6,7 & 8.

=It is a 5-week programme starting from 15 August 2021 and the final is on 19 September 2021.

=Those who are interested can register for the competition before 14th August 2021.

=There will be Maths course and weekly test as part of this programme.

*No student is allowed to bunk the school classes or postpone homework on account of taking part in this
competition. This is an optional programme for those who are genuinely interested.

*The student and parent have to take the responsibility.

For more details: https://countingwell.com/mpl/index.html

Those who register may inform the same to Mr. Jairo Jose (contact no. 7012050589) teacher in-charge

through the class teacher.

Principal
12/08/2021
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